A Government of Nepal
f P Ministry of Industry, Commerce and Supplies
<= Nepal Intermodal Transport Development Board

Chobhar, Kirtipur-6, Kathmanduy
Phone No.: +977-1-4332896, email: nitbktm@nitdb.gov.np

Notice for Postponement of Financial Proposal Opening
Date of Publication: 14t July, 2025 (Ashar 30, 2082 BS)

This is to inform to all the bidders that the Financial Proposal opening
of the Operation and Management of Biratnagar ICP
(Contract No.: NITDB-O&M-ICB-10 (FY 2024/025))
scheduled for 14" July 2025 at 13:00 hrs has been postponed due

to unavoidable circumstances. The new date and time for the opening
will be communicated soon. We apologize for the inconvenience caused.
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